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From: City of Burnaby <WebAdmin@burnaby.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 12:01 PM
To: LegislativeServices <LegislativeServices@burnaby.ca>
Subject: Webform submission from: Appear as a Delegation #201
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
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Submitted on Thu, 11/16/2023 - 12:01
Submission # 201

Submitted values are:

What meeting would you like to appear at?
Council

Name
Sabrina Locicero

Organization name (if applicable)
BC Hydro

Title (if applicable)
Community Relations Manager, Lower Mainland

Address
333 Dunsmuir Street
Vancouver. V6B 5R3

Phone number
604-603-1481

Email address
sabrina.locicero@bchydro.com

Speaker(s)
BC Hydro Senior Leaders
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DELEGATION
January 29, 2024



Reason for appearance
BC Hydro would like to request a delegation to provide an update on our Electrification Plan. We
hope to have one of our Executives present to council but will be able to confirm once the
delegation date is confirmed. We're hoping December 4th is available. Please let me know if you
have any questions.




